
Paper Petition Details 

Stoke Road - Proposed Parking Restrictions 

We the undersigned strongly oppose the introduction of new parking restrictions on Stoke
Road (opposite Arbour Park) as these will leave residents without parking for friends, family, 
tradesmen and deliveries.  New parking restrictions would exacerbate rather than ameliorate 
parking congestion in the area with a significant negative impact on the lives of residents.

This petition was received on 22nd February, 2019.

This petition was passed to the Team Leader, Parking Services on 22nd February, 2019.

This petition was responded to by the Engineer, Parking Development on 6th March, 
2019.

Final Results
Number of Signatures 28

Council Response 

Thank you for your petition in response to the proposed parking restrictions in Stoke 
Road, I can confirm this has been logged as a formal representation. 

The consultation has now closed and we are in the process of collating and analysing all 
the consultation responses after which a decision will be made on how best to proceed. 
Once a decision has been made, we will write to you with the outcome and any points 
you have raised will also be addressed.

If you have any questions in the meantime then please do not hesitate to contact me. 


